
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

WEDNESDAY JUNE 14, 2023 
ITEM# 9B6 LIBRARY PROCEDURES  

*************************************************************** 
Materials available to minors in school and public libraries have recently made national and state news. This 
past school year the KDS librarians have refined the districts procedures regarding vetting materials for the 
school libraries. Additionally, they would like the board to consider requiring parental permission for usage and 
what type of usage for students. The rationale behind these revisions is to ensure we are very open and 
transparent with parents. Chris Ahlm, KHS Librarian, will be at the meeting to explain the proposed revisions 
and answer any questions you may have.  
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees approve the 
library procedures and presented.  


